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Welcome Back 
Dear Families,  

Thank you for a wonderful start to the school year. I know that this 

year will be great for all of us. Please do not hesitate to reach out if 

you have questions, comments or concerns. I believe when parents 

and teachers work together, students achieve success!  

    -Victoria Chapman  

Parents need to sign agendas 

Monday – Thursday nights!  

Water  
Please remember to send your child to school with a water bottle 

everyday. It is VERY HOT outside and hydration is important.  

Weekly Newsletter  
If you would like a paper copy of the newsletter sent home, please let 

me know.  

SCHOOL STARTS AT 8:00! PLEASE BE ON TIME.  

Next Week  
Math 

We will be doing Saxon math 

lessons 3-7. We will be learning 

to collect information from a 

survey, to make a bar graph, to 

make an organized list to solve 

problems, and how to add using 

mental computation. We will be 

reviewing addition sums to 18, 

and telling time. There will be 

math homework Monday-

Thursday. Please check the 

math homework at home for 

completion and accuracy. If 

struggling with the math 

homework please look on the 

opposite side of the worksheet, 

we complete these problems in 

class and students should be 

taking notes on how to solve 

them.  

Reading     

 We will be learning about three 

different types of text 

structures. We will learn about 

narratives, informative, and 

informative narratives. We will 

review characters, setting, plot, 

point of view, topic and details. 

There will not be reading 

homework this week.    
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Curriculum Night   
This is a time for parents to come see what third grade at Painted 

Rock is all about! Please no children as we do not have the room for 

parents and students. Curriculum Night this year is on August 28th 

and will take place from 7:00pm-7:30pm.  

PROP Used Uniform Sale is 

August 14th from 7:30-8:15 and 

2-3:30.  

New Parent Orientation is 

August 13th at 6pm.  
 

Quizzes/Tests  
Friday   Language/Math Quiz #1 ** 

  

**Questions for this quiz are taken off of the morning seat work packets 

that your children work on every morning. The answers to this packet are 

reviewed daily. Students can take home this packet on Thursday.  

 

 Have a great weekend!  
 

Social Studies     

We will start our unit on the 

history of the American Flag. 

There will be pages to check for 

completion and accuracy at 

home Tuesday-Thursday. 

Those specific pages will be 

grades.  

Language  

We will start learning about 

preposition. This week we will 

learn what a preposition is, and 

the various preposition.   

Writing 

We will be starting our unit on 

“Ideas”. We will focus on 

choosing a strong and specific 

topic, making our ideas clear, 

and narrowing down our ideas.  

Spalding  

We will be reviewing proper 

handwriting, all 70 

phonograms, and practicing 

how to put words in ABC 

Order. In my classroom I will 

only grade assignments written 

in proper handwriting, so at 

home practice is 

recommended. We will also be 

reviewing Spalding rules 4, 5, 

6, 13, 14, 15, 17, 18 and 23.  

 


